
   Pacific Southwest District of the Church of the Brethren
Joe Detrick, Interim District Executive Minister

June 9, 2014

Name__________________, Mentor

Address
City, ST zip

Dear __________________,

Peace be with you!

Thank you for your efforts as a mentor for __________________ this past year. The time has
come to renew your licensee's License for Ministry. As you know, once a year the NACC:
Nurturing and Credentialing Committee and the Ministry Commission has each licensed
minister and mentor team fill out separate progress reports as part of the license renewal process. 
Please fill out this form thoughtfully, completely, and prayerfully.

Have the form back to us by August 27, 2014.
www.pswdcob.org/ministries/nacc-credentialing

This year we are going to renew all the licensees at the same time, in a wonderful celebration at
District Conference.  This will be a time when the ministry of our licensees can be affirmed by
the whole district and they can receive the blessings of the entire PSWD.

The licensing renewal service will take place at District Conference, during Sunday Morning
Worship, November 9, 2014 at the Hillcrest Retirement Community, La Verne, California. 
Our Interim District Executive, Joe Detrick, will be leading the service.  Your licensee's
congregation is receiving a letter asking them to free the licensee from congregational
responsibilities for that Sunday.  As this person's Mentor, we hope you will be able to attend
also.  I look forward to this being a wonderful spiritual event that helps bind us together as the
Body of Christ.

I want you to know that the Ministry Commission is excited about your ministry to our
licensee's journey towards ordination.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if we can be
of any assistance.

Peace,

Pastor John Jackson
Ministry Commission Chair
818 636 8098
pastorjj j@gmail.com
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